
University of Mumbai 

Institute of Distance & Open Learning 

 

Institute of Distance & Open Learning will remain open on Saturday 23rd 

December, & 25th December, 2017 

Department of T.Y.B.A, T.Y.B.Com, M.A & M.A (Edu)-I/II, of IDOL, will 

remain open on Saturday 23rd December, & 25th December, 2017 between 

11:00am to 2:00pm, only to solve queries related to Hall Tickets.  

 

Date:-22nd December, 2017                                                          I/c Director 

 


